
 

January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
        

11+ Testing – Entry 2024 
 

If you wish your child to be considered for a place at Spalding High School, please complete the electronic 
registration form that can be found on the following link:   
 
https://forms.office.com/e/SC1X2QEMk1 

 
All areas of the form should be completed before submission.  Forms are to be submitted NO LATER THAN 
FRIDAY 10TH FEBRUARY 2023 although early submission would be appreciated.   
 

Further details outlining the test procedure and important dates will be sent once we are in receipt of the 
registration form. 
 
If you have any initial questions regarding the 11+ procedure, please contact: 
 
Mrs Suzanne Kingerley suzanne.kingerley@spaldinghigh.lincs.sch.uk  

 
Further information about the testing arrangements is also available through the Lincolnshire Consortium 
of Grammar Schools website (www.grammarschools.lincs.sch.uk).   
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
M K Anderson  
Headmistress 

 
 

 

Spalding High School 
Stonegate, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE11 2PJ 

Telephone 01775 722110  
Email enquiries@spaldinghigh.lincs.sch.uk 

 
Headmistress Mrs M Anderson B.Ed  
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